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Greetings! We want to welcome our readers to another exciting double

issue of JATS with excellent articles delving into new insights into the Old

and New Testaments, theology, hermeneutics and practical theology. We

would also like to inform our readers that we have a new plan for

distributing JATS that will be more cost effective.  As our readers have

undoubtedly noticed, we have been doing double issues in hard copy

recently. This saves printing and postage costs.  So, we have decided to

continue this on a regular basis.  However, rather than making our readers

wait for the double hard copy issue, we will release the Issue #1 online

when it is ready. Then, when Issue #2 is completed it will not only be

released online, but also in hard copy form, along with Issue #1. This way,

our readers can have both a hard copy version of JATS for each year and

also find it online.

We are also working on a brand-new website that will be launching

soon. It will be up-to-date and will work better, faster, and more efficiently. 

It will also sport a fresh look that will be attractive for our readers.  It will

provide timely information on the happenings of ATS. It will continue to

provide easy access to online versions of our journals. Please keep an eye

out for the launch of our new website.

Again, we want to remind our readers that articles from past issues of

JATS can be found on our website: www.atsjats.org, as well as current ATS

happenings. You may also wish to utilize our additional website resources.

Perspective Digest can be found at: www.perspectivedigest.org. Videos
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produced by the ATS Academy on biblical topics can be located at: 

www.atsacademy.org. Our most recent resource is our quarterly Newsletter

which can be found on our main website under the ATS News button.

These all contain information and resources explaining important

theological issues which we hope will be of use to our readers.
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